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Please support of HB 2007. The public deserves to be safe from gun violence in 

public buildings. Excluding any firearms in public buildings is one simple way to 

prevent senseless mass shootings. People who are working every day need to be 

able to decide if they want to ban weapons from their school, workplace, and church. 

I urge you to support this measure.  

Thank you. 

Carol Cercone 

 


